Russian Undergraduate Departmental Report

13th November, 2019

The Russian Undergraduate Student Society continues to provide an immersive environment for students with our conversation club, film nights and the Russian help desk for students needing help in their Russian language classes. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Further updates:  Russian Evening! Taking place on December 3rd, it’s a celebration of Russian language, culture and food that happens every semester! All are welcome. Times will be announced next week but the event will take place in the evening of the third in Thompson House. 


